






PM BLOUGH
1640 Gladys Ave.

Grand Haven, MI  49417
Phone: 616-847-2010ASLA Board of Trustees 

636 Eye St. NW 
Washington, DC  20001 
 
 
Dear Trustees:   
 
It is important the we, as leaders of ASLA, recognize significant individuals who are as much a part of 
our landscape architecture profession and organization as ourselves.  Mark Munley, Affiliate ASLA, 
should be one of those recognized individuals by bestowing upon him Honorary ASLA status. 
 
Mark Munley is Vice President of Firestone Building Products, who since joining Firestone in 1999 as 
the Specialty Products Division Manager, has been integrated within our profession providing a wide 
range of support and innovation for landscape architecture sustainable designs and project 
construction.  Mark, through Firestone Building Products, has supported product development for many 
sustainable solutions including water conservation, stormwater management, and wastewater 
management which our profession strives to lead.   
 
Mark has promoted ASLA and landscape architects as leaders in sustainable design solutions including 
coordination with the EPA to insure that landscape architects have an active role in WaterSmart 
Programs.  He also includes landscape architects directly into Firestone's product research processes 
to capture the essence of our visions and dreams for our planet earth.  Mark participated, volunteering 
his time, to assist in the development of ASLA's Headquarters green roof ensuring that ASLA 
constructed a cost effective and excellent solution to guarantee long life and viability to our 
demonstration project. 
 
Some may feel that this nomination is being based on the never ending financial support that Firestone 
Building Products has provided ASLA over many decades. This would be a very short-sighted view.  It 
is partners like Mark who help us lead and build our industry. Mark and Firestone also lead by example, 
setting the bar high for other industry vendors.   Firestone has provided one of the largest sponsorships 
for the ASLA annual meeting in a time of economic hardship keeping learning opportunities open for all 
landscape architects. For many years, through Mark, Firestone has sponsored the Expo Hall give 
away, which not only benefits Firestone, but also the other vendors in the hall through attracting 
persons into the hall, as well as conference attendees.   
 
As a person who has invested his career in enabling landscape architects to create sustainable and 
lasting designs, as a person who daily embraces who we are, and as a constant supporter and 
cheerleader, I support the nomination of Mark Munley for Honorary ASLA membership. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Pamela Blough, ASLA 
Vice President of Finance 
ASLA National Board of Trustees 

 

P.M. Blough, Inc.    
     



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ASLA Board of Trustees 

c/o Carolyn Mitchell, Honors Coordinator 

636 Eye St. NW 

Washington, DC  20001 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

I am writing to endorse the nomination of Mark Munley for honorary membership in ASLA.   

We all greatly appreciate Firestone’s significant support at the national level of our annual 

meeting and magazine and their invaluable support at the chapter level as well, particularly 

during the recession from which we are emerging.  

 

Beyond the financial support Mark separates himself from our other supporters in that he 

shares our mission of environmental stewardship. He has been instrumental in expanding 

Firestone’s product offerings to meet our needs for sustainable solutions to design challenges. 

He also engaged ASLA in industry efforts to shape public policy on effective water 

management and to protect our professions ability to be involved in these types of projects.   

 

I believe Mark is more than deserving of this recognition and I hope you will join me in 

supporting his nomination for honorary membership. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Chris Della Vedova, ASLA LEED AP 

Iowa Chapter Trustee 

 
 

  




